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NIGHTINGALES 
YEAR 3 & YEAR 4 

Friday 1st December 2023 

 

Star of the week! 

Who has sown seeds of 

our school values: Trust, 

Peace, Creation and 

Creativity, Wisdom, 

Compassion and Love 

around our school this 

week? 

Orion 
 

for being very brave in 

our Nativity 

performance! 

     

 

 

Important messages for the week: 

• We return of our learning on Wednesday 3rd January 😊  

TEACHERS: 

Ms Seabrook 

 
Ms Gamersmidte (LSA) 

 
Mrs Wallis (Forest School) 

 

                                                                                                                         
Dear Parents and Carers,  

It was wonderful to see so many of you this week at our Nativity 

performances and curriculum open afternoon. Christmas is all about being 

able to come together and celebrate. It felt so special to celebrate the true 

meaning of Christmas with the entire Dartington family. I know you will join 

me in applauding the truly incredible performances of all the children in 

every year group.  

As we are about to break up for the Christmas holidays, there is no 

traditional home learning this week. I hope you all have a wonderful and very 

well-deserved break.  

Merry Christmas and happy new year,  

Ms Seabrook 


